BUSINESS & NON-INSTRUCTIONAL OPERATIONS EFAA
(new)

Free and Reduced Price Lunch Policy

The school will follow the established procedure for securing lunches in accordance with federal
regulations. Parents who believe their child(ren) are eligible may fill out a Free and Reduced Application
and turn it in to the staff member designated by the Building Principal for review. A determination will
be made by following the Federal and State guidelines. Parents may appeal a negative determination to
the Superintendent of Schools or designee.

This information will be confidential, thus, the children will remain anonymous.

Legal Reference:

USDA SP 46-2016 - No later than July 1, 2017, all SFA's operating the Federal school
meal program are required to have a written meal charge policy.
RSA 189:11-a

Proposed to PRC: 06/05/18; 08/07/18
Adopted: 11/06/18
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